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CASA Quick 

Stats  

Number of children  

being served by our 

CASA program today:    

196 

Number of Active     

Volunteers at CASA for 

the Highland Lakes 

Area:  

 68 

Number of children  

currently being served 

from each of our     

counties:  

Blanco - 11 

Burnet -81 

Lampasas - 38 

Llano - 28 

San Saba - 38 

We would like to wish each 

and every one of you a 

Happy and Prosperous 

2015!!!!!!  
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Save the Date!  

On March 3, 2015 

CASA will host a  

benefit at Flat Creek 

Enoteca in  Marble 

Falls.  This will be a 

wine and food tasting 

event and itõs sure to 

be a lot of fun!  More 

information will be 

available in he        

February newsletter, 

but mark your         

calendars now!    

Interested in      

Sharing CASA With 

Your Group or                 

Organization?  

Contact the CASA    

office and we will be 

happy to come and 

share what we do.  We 

have  spoken to church 

groups, civic             

organizations, bible 

study groups and social 

groups and we would 

LOVE to do more!  No 

group is too small!!!!  

We can also help you 

plan a òParty with a    

Purposeó!  Contact us! 

A Glance at 2014  

 

For most, the end of a year brings a time of reflection.  We reflect on the 

events of the previous year and on the special gift of time.  At CASA we 

are also reflecting on our previous year and the accomplishments that 

our organization has achieved in the past 12 months.  This kind of      

reflection helps us develop goals for CASA as we move into the New 

Year.  This month we are celebrating the promise of a new set of months 

to accomplish even more for the benefit of the children we serve!  At 

CASA, we are looking forward to 2015 with hope and inspiration!!!  

Thank you all for supporting CASA in 2014 and we are so grateful to 

call you all Friends of CASA as we move into this New and Exciting 

Year!!!!  

Reflecting on 2014ééé.. 

 

 

 

 

Left: Volunteers 

of the Year - Faye 

and Jim Payne, 

pictured with 

staff, Glenda 

Hartman.  

Below: CASA is 

an Incredible 

Team!              

September, 2014  

 

Below: 

Adoption 

Day,        

November  

2014 

Left:          

Volunteer 

Appreciation 

Luncheon, 

April 2014  
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Advocates, donõt forget 

that we still have     

tickets to the circus for 

your CASA kids!  These 

tickets are available for 

CASA children and 

adults who are taking a 

CASA child to the    

circus, which will be in 

Cedar Park on January 

16th, 17th and 18th.  

Call the office today to 

reserve tickets!!!  

Raise a Glass for CASA  
A Wine and Food Tasting Event to Benefit CASA Kids!  

March 3rd at Flat Creek Enoteca in Marble Falls  

You can show your support by becoming a  

SPONSOR !!!! 

Sponsorships are available now and sponsorship levels 

start at just $250.  This is a good opportunity to          

advertise your support or your companyõs support for 

CASA.   

Ticket sales for this event are available by contacting our office. 

More information to come!  

CASA 

Grows in 

2014!!!!  

We had 

many new 

volunteers  

in the past 

year and 

we       

continue 

to grow!  

Above and 

Left: Civic    

support is 

also  

growing!  

Thanks to 

all of the 

groups 

that     

support 

CASA! 
Left: Legislative Advocacy is in full 

swing!  See you at the Capital on         

February 12th for CASA Day at the   

Capital!!!!!!  


